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Date: Monday, March 25, 2019 10:04:01 AM

I write this in support of bot SB 853 and HB 3058.  Both neonic's and chlorpyrfos cause harm
beyond their benefit. Markets for all Oregon Ag products are enhanced when buyers see
Oregon as a producer of clean products. Please pass both of these bills
Jonathan Spero,  Lupine Knoll Farm
-- 
Jonathan Spero
Lupine Knoll Farm
1225 Messinger Rd.
Grants Pass  OR 97527
541-846-6845
new and heirloom vegetable seeds
Oregon Tilth Certified Organic
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